
Campbell Primary’s 60th Birthday is fast  

approaching and with it: 

The 60th Anniversary School Fete! 
 

 

When: Saturday 28 August from 10.00 am until 2.00 pm on the school oval. 

 

What: Lots of fun, entertainment, food and drink, with excitement such as the ADF’s 

tethered balloon, inflatable fun for all ages, face painting and balloon modelling, 

military vehicle and equipment displays, drone racing, jewellery-making and craft 

activities, performances and displays including a roving Army Band, martial arts and 

more! 

 

We need your help to make this celebration a success, so we are now calling for 

volunteers – both parents and students – to help out on the day. Help will be 

hugely appreciated across a range of times and activities including setting up, 

running stalls, providing First Aid, assisting with entry and exit in line with our 

COVID-safe plan, pack up, and more. A link will be emailed out shortly and 

anyone who is keen to help will be able to sign up for a timeslot (or more than 

one!). Please keep an eye on your emails for this link! 

 

We will also need donations for a cake stall on the day. We welcome all savoury 

or sweet creations but please be mindful that baking will not be refrigerated, so 

no custard or cream please. We will provide further information about drop-off 

points for these donations closer to the day. 

Thank you in advance for getting involved in supporting Campbell Primary’s 

60th birthday celebrations! If you have any questions or  

suggestions, please email: contact@campbellpandc.com 

 


